
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

DROP OFF (Sunnyslope High School 35 W. Dunlap Ave. PHX, AZ) 

The dancer’s entrance is through the green gates located to the left of the main entrance to the auditorium off Dunlap Ave. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

CHECK IN  

Call Time for the 11am Show is 10:15 AM.  Dancers should come dressed 

in their costume (or t-shirt/leggings), hair & makeup done!  If you are in multiple 

dances, you will come in your 1st dance costume.  The lineup will be sent out by 

Friday. 

Sunnyslope High School is located at 35 W. Dunlap Rd.  You enter off Dunlap 

where you see the signs for student drop-off.  This is near the entrance to the 

auditorium.  See below. 

You will need to park and then walk your dancer through the gates to the first 

set of doors you see.  We will have the normal check-in process where our 

student teachers will be on hand to take your child back to the classroom where 

they will wait with their class until the show starts. 

 
 

BACKSTAGE 
We will have plenty of assistants in each of the rooms to help keep the young 

ones busy until it is time for perform.  I will leave it to the parent’s discretion if 

you feel you need to stay in the room with your child.   

We try to limit the number of parents in the dressing rooms because it tends to 

get other dancers worried if their parent isn’t there.  Feel free to bring coloring 

books and/or books to read.  We will also have some on hand.  Please bring their 

dance bag and water bottles. 

 

CHECKOUT 
We would like all our dancers to participate in final bows at the end of the show.  

If you must leave early, please email Karen in advance.  Checkout will be at the 

same area for checking in!  Flowers will be on sale in the lobby! 

 

Reminder: Don't forget to put your name in all your costume pieces! 

 
 

HOLIDAY SHOW DAY INSTRUCTIONS for 11AM Show! 

RECITAL TICKETS 
11 AM Show is SOLD OUT!   

We have arranged with the school for 

limited additional seating.  If you need 

tickets, please contact Karen directly. 
 
 

COSTUME PICK-UP! 
Unclaimed costumes will be brought to the 

show! Please follow the checklist included with 

the costume OR the checklist for classes 

wearing a t-shirts! 

 

T-SHIRTS 
ALL T-SHIRTS HAVE ARRIVED!  Please stop 

by the studio anytime tomorrow from 3:30pm 

until 8pm or Saturday from 8am to 3pm. 

Anyone who is not able to pick up at the studio 

will receive their t-shirt when they check in at 

the show.  You may need to arrive 5-10 min 

earlier so you can retrieve your shirt! 

• CLICK HERE to view all checklists 

• CLICK HERE to view parking map 

 

 

North Star staff wishes 
all our dancers, families 

& friends…..  
Happy Holidays! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.northstaracademyofdance.com/2025holidayshow
https://9e2f2555-1560-45ef-b2da-c06ecd696008.filesusr.com/ugd/e15d94_fcf7ea805db943fb871bca70c2583102.pdf

